
SYNOPSIS 
Award of Fire Truck 

 
The supply of one new pumper truck was approved in the capital budget by Council on 
May 15, 2019. This new purchase will replace our oldest fire truck in the fleet and 
improve our fire suppression capability. 
 
 

MOTION: 

That Council award RFP-19-06 – Supply of One New Pumper Truck to 
Metalfab Ltd in the amount of $575,000 plus HST.  
 

 


